
THE SHELBY COUNTY COMMISSIONERS     DECEMBER 12, 2022 

 

The Shelby County Commissioners met on Monday December 12, 2022, at 8:00 a.m., present 
were Commissioners’ Nigh, Ross, Parker, County Attorney and County Auditor. 

 

MINUTES: 

Motion to table the minutes from December 5, 2022, minutes was made by Ross, seconded by 
Parker, approved 3-0. 

SHERIFF: 

Sheriff wanted to give the Commissioners an update on the elevators.  Koch advised they are all 
in and ready to start.  Koch is having a meeting this week with the elevator company.  This was 
information only; no action was needed. 

HIGHWAY: 

N/A 

CLAIMS:   

N/A 

TRANSFER / ADDITIONALS: 

N/A 

MISCELLANEOUS: 

EMA/ River Gauge Agreement: 

Denis presented the Commissioners with the 2023 Stream Gauge Agreement for the Little Blue 
River.  The annual amount is $8,200.00 for the county and the USGS pays $4,800.00 for a total 
of $13,000.00.  Motion to approve was made by Parker, seconded by Ross, approved 3-0. 

 

Pleasant View Update: 

Chris King gave an update on the Pleasant View area.  Chris advised the Sanitary Sewer is up 
and running as of Friday.  The gravity line should be up and running in a couple of weeks.  This 
was information only.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



There being no further business to come before the board.  A motion to adjourn was made by 
Ross, seconded by Parker, approved 3-0. 

 

 

 

AYE:          NAYE: 

 

________________________     _______________________ 

 

__________________________     ________________________ 

 

____________________________     ________________________ 

 

 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

_________________________________________ 

 

AMY L. GLACKMAN 

SHELBY COUNTY AUDITOR  


